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MEC NDALANE DISCHARGED FROM HOSPITAL 

 

The MEC responsible for Social Development in Limpopo, Ms Nandi Ndalane has been 

discharged from hospital. Ndalane was admitted at the hospital for medical attention and 

observation following the car accident she was involved in together with her driver and 

protector on Wednesday this week.  

Both Ndalane and the driver sustained minor injuries where Ndalane was admitted to 

hospital. The driver and the protector received medical attention and were released to 

recuperate at home. 

Following her discharge Ndalane expressed gratitude to the gift of life as well as well 

wishes she received from South Africans during her time of recovery in hospital. She will 

be given time to recuperate at home and hope that she will be back soon to discharge her 

responsibility as the executing authority for the Department of Social Development. She 

insisted that no operation should be disrupted due to her absence at the Department 

 Ndalane looks forward to a fruitful year ahead. 
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